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Associate Dean for Research, Basic Sciences ( Nashville, TN 37232-2104 (  Phone (615) 936-3756 (  Fax (615) 322-8973
DATE
Dr. Padma Raghavan 

Vice Provost for Research

Vanderbilt University

Re: Matching funds commitment from the School of Medicine Basic Sciences (VBS) 

Dear Dr. Raghavan,

I am pleased to confirm that VBS is committed to providing matching funds of $100,000 in support of Dr. Kevin Schey’s proposal to the NIH S10 program for acquisition of a mass spectrometer.  This instrument will be maintained in the Vanderbilt Mass Spectrometry Research Center/Proteomics Core.
Respectfully Yours,

Charles R. Sanders, Ph.D.

Professor of Biochemistry and Associate Dean for Research

AM Lange and AM Lyle Chair of Cardiovascular Research
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